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Emergency Plan  

Thankfully, winter 2018-19 did not serve up any “beasts from the east” which we 
endured during the previous winter. We did experience a brief spell of snow, but not 
enough to trigger the Emergency Plan, and local resources were able to cope with 
this. The current snow warden, John Stanbury, cleared the hill from East Knowstone 
up to Holy Moor Cross, allowing some visitors to “escape”, but no other emergencies 
required the plan to be put into action. The current Emergency Plan has had approval 
from the Resilience Forum, and we continue to supply the Emergency Plan pack to 
any new residents throughout Knowstone Parish.  

Timothy Browse, May 2019  


